
 
 

 

 

 

Town of Enfield 
Planning Board 
74 Lockehaven Road 
Enfield, New Hampshire 03748 
VOICE 603-632-4067 CELL 603-848-8218 * FAX 603-632-7391 
EMAIL sosgood@enfield.nh.us 

 
 

 

TOWN OF ENFIELD 
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 NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

 
Notice is hereby given that, at the next regular meeting of the Enfield Planning Board to be held on 

Wednesday, MARH 26, 2014, 7:00 PM at the Enfield Public Works Facility (74 Lockehaven Road. 

The following topics will be discussed: 

 

I. CALL TO ORDER 

II. APPROVAL OF MINUTES OF FEB 26, 2014 

III. SELCTMEN’S REPORT 

IV. CITIZENS FORUM 

V. BUSINESS DISCUSSIONS 

VI. COMMUNICATION  

VII. INFORMATIONAL ITEMS 

VIII. NEXT MEETNG DATE 

IX. ADJOURNEMNT 

 

 

Additional information is available at the Town Planners Office. 

 

Scott Osgood  

Town Planner 
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